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ACADEMIC ACTIVITY FROM NAGALAND: 

We had special prayer before the session for teachers as well as 

students. We had regular staff prayer and students prayers. Principal 

and VP given regular instruction to both teachers as well as students.  

We had staff orientation on 1st and 2nd of August. We had invited 

Dr.A.Albert Raj, Principal DMIEC Aralvaimozhi through online 

session, Dr.Ekili from St.Joseph University, Ngaland, Mrs.Esther 

advocate from child protection welfare office. All three sessions were 

enhancing our staff to move forward after the summer vacation. 

 

 



 

        
We had welcomed our teachers with small flower and card. They 

were all very happy to join the school. It was a very memorable 

day. 

  



We had welcomed the students on 5th of August and started our 

school after summer break. All had come with great enthusiasm. 

Teachers welcomed them with small cards. 

 

  
Our students were given the summing time, they had enjoyed in 

swimming since it was the summer time. Parents were also 

appreciated the time given to their children. 

 

  



 
 

  

We had ECA classes as well as all other lab usages and other 

activities were regular during this week. Students participated very 

actively.  



 

   

  



 

 

On 9th, we had coordinators meeting. We discuss regarding the next 

week program. It was well planned for the next week. All the 

coordinators shared their views.  



 

 

 

On 14th we had Club activities, all the clubs in charge teachers had 

trained our students, and they all had performed very well.  

  



  

 

 

 

We had posted the important days in our whatsapp groups. We 

make a E – Add everyday about our school. 

  

 



With the support of our aunties, we had clean the garden. They 

supported to beautify out school gardens. 

  

In order to create the patriotism in mind of our students, we had 

given the drawing of National flag by our KG Kids. They all enjoyed 

in coloring the flag.  

 



 

Principal met the class Toppers. She had encouraged them and 

given few tips to improve their scores in the board exams. 

  

On 15th, we had exam committee meeting. There we discussed 

regarding the question paper setting, internal marks, portion 

completions, notes correction etc. it was an effective meeting.  



 

 

 

We are very happy and thankful to our father founder as well as 

Sr.Jehani the CC Member for their continuing support in completion 

of the school auditorium. Everyone is so happy about the 

development. 

 



On 17th, we had Solo singing competitions as well as the No Bag Day. 

Many students participated on house wise. We had awarded the 

winners.  

 

 

 

  

We had hostel students meeting on 26.08.2024. Principal Sister 

motivated the students to concentrate on their studies. They too were 

given chance to share their views. It was a very good interaction 

session.  

 



  

We had conducted the competitions on ‘’Indian in Moon’’ post card 

making on Space. Students had done their best. We have awarded 

them.  

 



 

We also send the birthday wishes to in the class group as well as, wish 

our students in the class. Few sample wishes for the samples.  

      



 

 

 

THANK YOU 


